


Carol	Ann	Morrison	moved	that	the	merger	be	accepted	conditional	on	receiving	
proof	of	the	mortgage	being	paid	off	and	Chris	Wadsworth	seconded	the	motion.	Board	
members	approved	the	merger	and	signed	the	covenant.

Discussion	of	Canaan	Wind	Ordinance
Chuck	Townsend	described	work	at	the	meeting	on	Wednesday	January	11,	2017	

by	the	Wind	Ordinance	Committee.	The	next	meeting	will	be	scheduled	for	February	1st	or	
2nd	at	the	Hire	station	meeting	room.

Report	by	John	Bergeron
John	Bergeron	reported	that	Roger	Remacle	has	agreed	to	work	toward	agreement	

on	an	application	for	his	excavation	permit.

Adjournment
8:20 Carol	Ann	Morrison	moved	adjournment	with	a	second	from	Jonathan	Garthwaite.	
The	board	approved	the	motion.	

Respectfully	submitted
Chuck	Townsend,	Vice	Chair
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